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This Month We Celebrate Mom! 
We would love to showcase your stories on why your mom is so special to you! 
You can message us through our Facebook page or through 
LangleyLeasing@huntcompanies.com. We have a ra�e with multiple giveaways. 
To receive an entry simply share a special memory, story, or why your mom is an 
inspiration. We will be posting these messages on our Facebook page to share 
the love! Please join us in celebrating all the wonderful MOMs out there! 

Wear Blue to Remember!
Once again we are honored to be partnering with Wear Blue: Run to Remember. 
They are launching registration for their annual Memorial Day living memorial, in 
which we help to rally participants from across the nation to take purposeful 
steps in honor of our nation’s fallen military heroes. Wear Blue is making great 
strides to ensure that all 65,000 of our nation’s fallen service members since the 
�rst days of Vietnam are remembered in a one-to-one hero match. Please join us 
in this virtual event in honoring those who gave the ultimate sacri�ce for our 
great nation. For details, please reach out to your RSS and check out our social 
media for updates on this very important memorial event.

Bass Fishing Contest!
It's that time again! Come enjoy the outdoors and �sh the �rst Bass Tournament 
of the season! The tournament will be at the Bethel Park Pier on May 22, 2021. 
The �rst launch will be at 6am and weigh-in is at 3pm. For more details about this 
event reach out to Bethel Sta� at 757-766-7627.

School Schedule
We know school is almost out, but here's to thinking ahead. The dates below are 
from the JBLE-Langley School Liaison regarding school start dates for the 
2021-22 School Year: 

• Hampton City School District: The �rst day of school will commence on 
September 7. 

• Poquoson City Public Schools: The �rst day of school will commence on 
September 7. 

• York County School Division: The �rst day of school will commence on 
August 30. 

• Newport News Public Schools: The �rst day of school will commence on 
September 8. 

This information and other important updates will be posted on the JBLE-Langley 
CYES School Liaison Facebook page: www.facebook.com/langley.schoolliaison. 
You can also contact the School Liaison program at 757-778-5019 or email: 
tammy.edwards@us.af.mil if you have any questions or concerns. 

Bunny Hop 5k and Family Fun Run
Thank you to all our families who joined in our virtual Bunny Hop 5k and Family 
Fun Run! We received so many wonderful pictures and happy messages 
about this event! If you have an event suggestion please message us at 
LangleyLeasing@huntcompanies.com. We are always looking for fun and 
engaging activities we can o�er our families. 

Happy Mother’s Day

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

As we welcome warmer days and 
longer nights, we also look to a future of 
doors opening back up and life 
returning to a new normal. I want to 
personally thank you for your patience 
this past year as we all navigated the 
safest way to serve our residents, 

employees, and our partners. It was not easy to manage an 
unexpected pandemic, but we did so, always keeping our 
residents' best interests and safety �rst and foremost. Over the 
course of the next month, we hope to begin opening up our 
amenities (as appropriate and approved by local guidelines) 
and see a full return of sta� to our o�ces.   Our teams look 
forward to seeing you and helping you in any way we can. And 
as a reminder, one of the best ways to help minimize the 
spread of COVID-19 is to get vaccinated. If you are having 
di�culties �nding a location where you can receive your 
vaccination, please check out vaccine�nder.org.

Best,

John Ehle
President
Hunt Military Communities

Our President’s Message


